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Comments: Please close as much possible to gun shooting.  The trash left behind in the national forest from the

target shooters is terrible.  Casings, glass, cans, tvs, appliances and whatever else they shoot at is just left

behind.   The destruction to trees is also terrible as evident in many of the old shooting areas off of mt Herman

road and other side roads.  Also very dangerous to other forest users as many do not shoot into a backstop or

are aware of other roads near them.  I very much support the proposed closure.  Would be so nice to be able to

travel safely along the many roads in pike national forest without the noise, trash and concern for safety.   


